First Presbyterian Church of Greenwood
Attn: Youth Auction
PO Box 426
Greenwood, SC 29648

Dear Friend:

On Sunday, April 13, 2025, the Youth will hold its bi-annual auction dinner fundraiser in
Alexander Hall from 6 - 8 pm. The purpose of this event is to raise funds for our mission
trip to West Virginia in July, as well as for many other youth trips and activities.

Your financial donations are tax deductible and you can support our Youth in many ways:

1) Become a Table Sponsor of the dinner! For just $125, get your Name or
Company Logo placed on a Table of 10 guests and the opportunity to set out
your business cards, pamphlets, and merchandise on the table!

2) Donate to the Live Auction! This would include our larger valued items, such
as vacation homes.

3) Donate to the Silent Auction! This would include gift baskets, gift cards,
themed dinners, miscellaneous services, new or like new items, collectibles,
etc. for purchase at silent auction through bids.

if you or your business would like to be a Table Sponsor or donate auction items, please
return the bottom portion of this page to the church office with your check or items no
later than April 3, 2025. Please be sure to specify “Youth Auction” on your check/item.

All Sponsors are recognized on the tables, and in a Power Point slide show at dinner!

Purchase your ticket for the dinner on April 13" for your chance to bid on many
wonderful items!
Thank you for your support!
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Individual / Corporate Name:
Sponsorship or Donation description:

Address:
Email:

Sponsors, please email your LOGO in pdf or jpeg to vouth@firstgreenwood.org by 4/3/25.

**Please return this stub with your payment or items™*




